

Union Road, Romford, RM7 0HG School contact number: 01708 932710 School email: info@concordiaacademy.co.uk

Friday, 24 January 2020

Dear Parents/Carers,

This half term in RE, we are learning about Christianity. To support us in our learning, Year 3 will be taking a trip to Romford on **Monday 3rd February 2020** to visit the St Edward's Church.

On this day, it is important that your children arrive at school by 8.45am as we will be leaving for Romford at 9am sharp. The children will be back to school in time for lunch and so will need to be collected at normal time of 3.15pm.

All children will be required to wear school uniform and will not be required to bring any additional lunch for the trip.

This is a free trip and we have the capacity to bring three parent volunteers with us. If you would like to accompany us, please tell a member of staff. Should we have more than three volunteers, we will draw the names from a hat and inform you of whether you have been selected by **29**th **January**.

If you have any questions or concerns about this trip, please do not hesitate to speak to a member of staff.

Yours sincerely,

Shani Kaur

Year 3 Teacher



